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Thank you for your official information request, which was transferred to Kainga Ora — Homes and
Communities on 30 October 2020 asking:

e How many State houses existed in Glen Innes before the redevelopments occurred? (I am
coming across the number as 60% of the residential houses were classified as state housing but i
dont not have any credible information.

e How many state houses were handed over to TRC in 2016?

With regard to how many state houses existed in Glen Innes before the redevelopments occurred, |
am unable to provide you with this information as Kainga Ora records housing data by Territorial Local
Authority and not by suburb. Within Auckland, reporting areas are further refined by Community
Boards. | am therefore declining this aspect of your request under section 18(g) of the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA) as the information is not held.

However, Kainga Ora publishes quarterly reporting on it housing stock and the information that we
hold, most closely related to your requested area of Glenn Innes, is the Maungakiekie-Tamaki
Community Board. In March 2016 the property count for Maungakiekie-Tamaki was 4864. By June
2016 that figure was reported to be 2168. This reporting can be found on the Kainga Ora website at:
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/housing-statistics/housing-statistics-archive/

| also note that on the Tamaki Regeneration 2017 Briefing to Incoming Ministers published on the
Tamaki Regeneration website advises in its overview that ‘Tamaki is located approximately 12
kilometres southeast of Auckland’s central business district ... with approximately 2,800 of the 5,000
existing homes in the area being social houses.’

The document can be found at: https./www.tamakiregeneration.co.nz/sites/default/files/site-
files/T%C4%81maki%20Redevelopment%20Company Briefing%20t0%20Incoming%20Ministers.pdf

With regard to how many state houses were handed over to Tamaki Regeneration in 2016, this was
widely reported at the time and can also be found on the Tamaki Regeneration website at:
https.//www.tamakiregeneration.co.nz/our-community/news/hnz-transfers-2800-auckland-state-
houses-new-authority

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

>

Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations





